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Purpose  
  
The purpose of this report is to provide regular updates to the Education Committee 
regarding teaching and learning.  
 
Updates 

 

Staff Development 

● Reviewing feedback from October 28th certified staff development day 
● Next step: creating FAQ page for follow up from exit ticket questions 

 

Course Catalog and Registration 

● Annual course catalog revision process in progress  
○ Revising course catalog  
○ Troubleshooting suggested changes 
○ Will present to board in December 

 

Curriculum & Standards Work  

● First Draft of ​ELA Standards​ available for public comment and review  
○ Town Hall meeting Tuesday, Nov. 19th from 6-8pm at Denfeld High 

School  
○ Survey available online to anyone interested in providing feedback 

 

https://education.mn.gov/MDE/dse/stds/ela/

